
Submitter: Barbara Boylan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB85 

I support SB 85. Putting a voluminous source of animal waste into an environment 

will create a tremendous change there. Monetary profit should not outweigh the 

impact this action will have on those directly affected by this action. This is not good 

stewardship of our land or resources. 

 

Sincerely, Barbara Boylan 


